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July 15, 2024

To Whom It May Concern:

This is to inform you of the status of Community Unit School District #2 asbestos management plan. It

has been determined by the Illinois Department of Public Health and the Federal Environmental

Protection Agency that asbestos is a potential health hazard, and precautions should be taken to avoid

disturbing any asbestos containing materials.

As required, our buildings have been inspected for asbestos. Our most recent inspection was conducted

on August 10, 2021 and a visual surveillance was conducted on February 2, 2024. The AHERA law

requires that a visual surveillance of asbestos containing areas be completed every six months, and a

re-inspection conducted every three years. Any evidence of disturbance or change in condition will be

documented in the management plan as required.

The inspection/management plan is available for public review in each school’s principal office between

9:00 AM – 3:00 PM weekdays. The District plan can be reviewed weekdays from 9:00 AM – 3:00 PM at

the Superintendent’s office. Should you wish to review the plans, please call to make an appointment.

Any concerns relative to asbestos containing materials should be directed to Kyle Klier, Superintendent at

1301 N. Allen St, Robinson, IL 62454, (618) 544-7511 or the District’s Maintenance Supervisor Brent Rich,

1301 W. Main St, Robinson, IL 62454, (618) 544-8715.

Sincerely,

Kyle Klier, Superintendent

Community Unit School District #2

“Providing a pathway that leads to the success of every student”


